
Good Afternoon AES Families, 

Below are a few important items and upcoming events:  

Kindergarten Registration- Students entering kindergarten for the 2024-2025 

school year may be registered for school from Oct. 10-13, 2023. You will be 

required to come into the school to bring in certain documentation. Please use 

this link for further information School Preregistration (nbed.nb.ca)  

Home and School/PSSC Meeting- We will have our first PSSC meeting and 

second Home and School meeting on Tuesday, Oct. 10. Our PSSC meeting will 

be at 6 pm and our Home and School meeting will be at 7 pm. We will meet in 

Ms. Carr’s room. All are welcome to attend! 

Fire Prevention Week-This year’s Fire Prevention Week™ (FPW™) campaign from 

the NFPA is, “Cooking safety starts with YOU. Pay attention to fire prevention™.” 

The goal is to educate everyone about simple but important actions they can 

take to keep themselves and those around them safe when cooking. The Sussex 

Fire Department will be visiting AES on Tuesday, Oct. 10 to present a fire 

prevention lesson to our K-3 classes. 

Bus Safety- On Wednesday, Oct. 11 our school will receive bus safety training 

from two ASD-S bus drivers. The Government of New Brunswick has created a 

parent information pamphlet about how to keep our children safe on the bus. 

Please use the following link to access this pamphlet: Page-1 (gnb.ca) 

AES Staffing Update- We want to welcome a new EA to our building. Tania 

Graham will begin working with us on Tuesday, Oct. 10. Tania comes to us from 

Norton Elementary School, but some may know her as she has worked at AES in 

the past. We are looking forward to having Tania join our staff! 

Student Fees- A reminder that student fees were due by the end of September. 

We ask all families to provide $40 for each child. This fee covers the cost of their 

child(ren)’s school supplies. This fee can be paid using 

www.SchoolCashOnline.com  

Upcoming Dates: 

• Oct. 9 Thanksgiving Day- Schools are closed 

• Oct. 13 Professional Learning Day for staff/No school for students 

• Oct. 18 Gr 3-5 students will travel to Fundy National Park for a field trip 

(information will be sent home with students next week) 

• Oct. 19 Picture Day 

• Oct. 31 AES Halloween Party (Hosted by our Home and School after lunch) 

• Nov. 1Visit to Sussex Corner Elementary School to watch a magic show 

https://www.nbed.nb.ca/parentportal/en/PreReg/Home/Index/5/?district=asds
https://www2.gnb.ca/content/dam/gnb/Departments/ed/pdf/K12/transport/K-2Pamphlet.pdf
http://www.schoolcashonline.com/


Have a nice afternoon and a wonderful Thanksgiving weekend! 

Sarah Richards 

Principal 


